Written comments submitted to Rose Caterini to be included in the December 9, 2015 Council Meeting.

From : Debora Ligas

December 8, 2015

Dear Honourable Mayor and Council,

I am requesting that the area north of Parkside Drive, south of the future East-West Corridor, in between the
existing North Waterdown Secondary Plan and Highway 6 (a hard, firm boundary), be considered for
removal from the Greenbelt Plan (refer to map below).

Since the East-West Corridor is planned to run through this area and it meets the same rationale for removal
from the Greenbelt as Area R5 in the Greenbelt Review, | feel it makes good planning sense. Otherwise you will
have an urban highway with urban traffic driving through rural farmland.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Debora Ligas




